
Bruneau HCR No. 12

Urges and requests the Office of Financial Institutions, the Federal Deposit Insurance
Corporation, and the federal Office of the Comptroller of the Currency to provide flexibility
for the modification of loan terms for entities and persons affected by Hurricanes Rita and
Katrina.


